
 

 

 
Board of Library Trustees 

 
 
TO: BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES                       DATE: AUGUST 22, 2016 
 

FROM: RIVERSIDE PUBLIC LIBRARY                              
 
SUBJECT: FORMAL ACCEPTANCE OF GIFT FUND DONATIONS OF $1,000 OR MORE  
 
ISSUE: 
 
Consideration to receive the monthly report of gift fund donations of $1,000 or more. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Library Trustees receive the gift fund donation report for August. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
The Library receives monetary donations from various groups, individuals and foundations.  
These funds are used by the library to supplement regular funding of the Library by the City.  
There were no gift fund donations received for the month of August. 

 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report since there were no funds were received. 
 
Prepared by:    Tonya Kennon, Library Director 
Approved by:  Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager 


